
1

Kaycee Hathaway

From: Holly Myers

Sent: Tuesday, January 06, 2015 11:41 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: CU-14-00005

Attachments: #9 Amendment.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Based on the amendment to question #9 on the Conditional Use permit application-SEPA questions, Public Health 

accepts the conditions for the water supply and sewage disposal as is noted on the submitted amendment from TJ 

McDonald that was received by email on January 5, 2015. It is our preference that the applicant mitigate for potable 

water in the future to provide a safe and reliable public water system for future employees. 

 

Holly R Myers 
Environmental Health Supervisor 
Kittitas County Public Health Department 

P-(509)962-7005 

Holly.myers@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 

Make it a great day! 

 
 

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 



 

This is an amendment to question #9 on my CU-14-00005.  

 

Water Supply:  

 

When our operation initially begins we plan to truck in water from Water 4 Hire, 

who is a local licensed water vendors. Trucking water is not a long-term solution, as 

our operation grows we plan to either purchase mitigated water rights or use our 

properties irrigation water.  

 

Sewage Disposal: 

 

Our domestic septic system will handle our sewage waste.  

Our non-organic trash will be disposed through our already in place trash service.  

Our organic material will be composted and worked back into the land.  

 We will not use any burning practices unless further permits are filed to allow such 

use.  

 

 

Thank You,  

 

TJ McDonald 

Old McDonalds Farm  


